
 
 

Southwestern Jefferson County Consolidated School Corporation 
239 S. Main Cross Street 
Hanover, Indiana  47243 

 
November 5, 2020 

 
The School Corporation Board of Trustees conducted their Public Comments 
Hearing for the 2020-2021 Classroom Teachers Tentative Agreement. 
 
The following members of the Board of School Trustees were present: 
 
                                      Mr. Richard Stockdale, President            
                Mrs. Lacie Deputy, Secretary            Mrs. Narci Burress, Member 
 
     Mrs. Jodi Gray, Member and Mr. John Jones, Vice-President, were absent 
 
Jeff Bates, Superintendent, went over the changes that have been tentative 
agreed to. He stated it is a one- year agreement for 2020-2021.  Changes 
include that returning teachers will receive a one-time stipend of $750.00.  Two 
teachers who started at the middle/high school in January of last year will 
receive a one time stipend of $375.00. A new salary scale that ranges from 
$36,500.00 to $68,500.00 is in place.  There are several ECA changes.  The school 
will pay $250.00 more towards employee’s health insurance who are on the 
school health insurance plan.  The school will now pay $7000.00 toward a single 
plan and $8250.00 towards a family plan.  The school will also pay in a one time 
check $50.00 per accumulated sick day, up to the max of 150, for a teacher 
who is retiring after being vested at Southwestern and retiring from 
Southwestern.   
 
 
AUDIENCE PARTICIPATION 
None  
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Upon a motion by Mrs. Burress, seconded by Mrs. Deputy, the Board voted  
3-0 to adjourn the meeting. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
______________________________________ 
Mrs. Lacie Deputy, Secretary of the School Board of Trustees                  


